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BORGUND LODGE 1-532
RAPID CITY SD

September 28, 2000

Dear Sirs:

This letter serves as request for permission to hold a raffle on Saturday, November 18,
2000 at 3 p.m. in the Viking Hall of the Senior Citizen Center for the organization of
Borgund Lodge, Sons of Norway. Articles to be raffled include: a large Acanthus carved
bowl, a tine box, a rosemaled plate and a Norwegian garment.

Ticket prices are $1 each or six for $5.

If questions regarding this request, please contact Ron Muriada 355-4543.
Sincerely,

Cathy Druckrey

Lodge Secretary




